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Media Contact: Deputy Shade McMillian    Date: April 15, 2021 

LCSO Investigating Fatal Traffic Crash 

This morning, just before 7 A.M., Leon County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a traffic 

crash involving two vehicles in the 6300 block of Blountstown Highway. Upon arrival, 

deputies and firefighters with the Tallahassee Fire Department located a blue Honda Civic 

passenger car with extensive rear-end damage and Dodge Ram truck with front-end 

damage, indicating a rear-end collision. 

Emergency medical treatment was provided to both drivers on scene. The driver of the Honda 

was transported to a local hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. The driver of the Dodge 

truck was medically released at the scene.  

Life saving measures were attempted on the passenger of the Honda, however the 

passenger was pronounced dead on scene.  

The LCSO Traffic Homicide Unit was called in to assume the investigation.  

This investigation is still open and active. In accordance with Marsy’s Law, the deceased’s 

information has been withheld by family request.  
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